
 

 

FRIENDS OF SCANDINAVIA HISTORY MEETING          NOVEMBER 14, 2016 

 Our November meeting began with our annual potluck dinner at 6:00 p.m.   Following 
the meal and the Pledge of Allegiance,  Doug Watson called the meeting to order.  Our guests 
tonight were Tanna Wallace, Chris and Chuck Mortensen. 

 Nancy Lantz made a motion that the secretary’s minutes be accepted as read.  Susan 
Barlow seconded the motion.    Motion carried.  The treasurer reported that we have 
$8,113.58 in our bank account.  Carl Lantz made a motion that the treasurer’s report be 
accepted as read.  Harry Zawacki seconded the motion.  Motion carried 

 Doug Watson and Carl Lantz reported on the progress  on the barbershop and 
Eliason’s cabin.  Harry Zawacki volunteered to work on the windows of the cabin.  It was 
suggested that we ask for accessories for the cabin on our website, and also on a billboard at 
the Iola Winter Carnival. 

 Mary Peterson volunteered to put some of the Scandinavia histories from the 
newspapers in the computer which will be placed in a historical booklet. 

 Everyone thought that it would be a good idea to rent a table at the Iola Winter 
Carnival on February 4th. 

 The meeting was adjourned.  We spent the rest of the evening sharing memories of 
Scandinavia. 

      Respectfully submitted 

 

      Mary Peterson, Secretary 

 


